
440 Duplex Avenue, Toronto, ON M4R 1V4  
eglintonpark@gmail.com     

June 15, 2012   

Peter Milczyn:  Chair 
Planning and Growth Management Committee 
City of Toronto 
pgmc@toronto.ca

   

Dear Mr. Milczyn and Committee Members,  

Proposed Official Plan Heritage Policies  
PGMC Meeting June 18, 2012 
PG16.10   Official Plan Five Year Review – Proposed Heritage Policies  (Ward All)  

The Eglinton Park Residents' Association (EPRA) notes with interest the report on the new 
Official Plan heritage policies arising out of the statutory review of the Toronto Official Plan.  

The catchment of the EPRA includes several buildings of historic significance and we are 
therefore interested in any policies made as a result of the review.  

We wish to support the recommendation in the report to be presented on June 18, 2012, to 
undertake public consultation over the summer and in September, including a public open 
house in September 2012. Our organization would be willing to participate in such consultation 
and to encourage our community members to engage in the open houses and meetings.  

Thank you.  

Yours truly,   

Lydia Levin 
Vice-chair 
Eglinton Park Residents' Association (EPRA)   

cc: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca; councillor_crawford@toronto.ca;  
councillor_digiorgio@toronto.ca; councillor_stintz@toronto.ca;  
councillor_vaughan@toronto.ca; councillor_milczyn@toronto.ca  


